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A Note from the Watershed Coordinator 

This time of the year gives a great opportunity to reflect on what 
2020 has brought into our lives. The challenges of this year have 
reminded us how much our health and wellbeing are dependent 
on the natural resources; in particular, clean water. Now more 
than ever, it is important to work together to protect our water 
resources and ensure their long-term sustainability for the future. 

New Year?.......... Yes, please! As 2020 winds down, I am sure 
every one of us is anxious to find out what 2021 has in store. While 
we are waiting for our lives to return back to normal, we are 
thankful for the opportunity to stay in touch with each other via 
the internet. We will kick 2021 off with our first-ever virtual stake-
holder meeting, which will provide updates to the stakeholder 
community on the implementation of the Mill Creek Watershed 
Protection Plan, participate in a public discussion, and exchange 
ideas and opinions about this collective stewardship effort.  

Depending on the developments and safety guidelines, we will 
plan to have the Mill Creek Cleanup Event in the spring and offer 
multiple workshops and other educational resources throughout 
the year. Don’t forget to check our website for the upcoming 
meetings and events! 

I am excited to be able to connect with our stakeholders through 
our brand-new Facebook page!  Visit, ask questions, share your 
thoughts with fellow stakeholders, follow, and stay up-to-date! 
You may find us on Twitter as well! 

Let 2021 to be the year of new beginnings and exciting opportu-
nities! Warmest wishes for a happy and safe holiday season and a 
wonderful New Year!  

                                         Evgenia    
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Save the Date!  

Stakeholder Meeting - January 12, 2021 

The Mill Creek Watershed Partnership is pleased to be hosting a virtual stakeholder meeting 
on Tuesday, January 12, from 6-7 pm. This meeting will be open to the public, providing up-
dates to the Mill Creek Watershed Protection Plan. Participants are invited to discuss local 
water quality issues and meet the new Watershed Coordinator, Evgenia Spears. A link will 
be sent via email the week before the meeting.  

Voluntary stakeholder engagement is imperative for the restoration and future protection 
of the Mill Creek Watershed. To learn more about the project or how to get involved, please 
visit our website at https://millcreek.tamu.edu, or contact the Watershed Coordinator, 
Evgenia Spears, at millcreek@tamu.edu or (979) 845-2862.   

We are looking forward to seeing you at our first-ever virtual stakeholder meeting! 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter to stay up-to-date on the news and upcoming events 
related to the Mill Creek Watershed Protection Plan: @MillCreekWater. 

 

 

Funding for this effort is provided through a Clean Water Act §319(h) Nonpoint Source Grant administered by the 

Texas State Soil and Water Conservation Board from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. 
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